
News Release 
 

 

Santen Launches New Santen Group Website 
 

July 29, 2013---Santen Pharmaceutical Co., Ltd. is launching a completely renovated 

website for the entire Santen Group. This new platform for promoting our commercial 

activities will feature an updated design and unique contents that reflect Santen’s 

corporate philosophy as a specialty company in the field of ophthalmics. Santen group 

company sites for specific regions and countries will be renovated on a continual basis 

through fiscal 2014 for a unified global Internet presence.  

 

Santen will regularly upload useful information that we hope will help improve the 

quality of life of patients and their loved ones everywhere around the world.   


